
Courtesy call from Vice Chancellor of the International University of 

Management in Namibia (19 May 2025) 

 

On 19 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from Prof. 

Osmund Mwandemele, Vice Chancellor of the International University of 

Management (IUM) in Namibia.  

Prof. Mwandemele briefed Ambassador Asazuma sharing his experiences with 

collaborations with Japanese agencies and institutions during his time now 

at IUM and previously at UNAM where he worked and he further expressed his 

excitement about possible future collaborations.  
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